
From: Matthew Buck  [e-mail redacted] 
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2010 12:48 PM 
To: Bilski_Guidance 
Cc:  [e-mail redacted] 
Subject: Exclude software from patent eligibility 

The USPTO should exclude software from patent eligibility.  To do otherwise would hurt 

individuals, corporations, and technological innovation.  A single software patent can become 

an impasse for any future innovations in a particular field. 

Thank you, 

Matthew Buck 

Software Developer 


